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From: David Welsh <   
Sent: 12 October 2023 22:08 
To: Yvonne Raine  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]:Hearing update  
 
 
Good Morning Yvonne 
 
Just to give you an update on visits undertaken by myself please see below:  
 
Premier Store Bishop Auckland 122 Cockton Hill .  
 
I am pleased to report Mr Ravichandran has made excellent progress in addressing the 
deficiencies highlighted following my inspection of the store. Mr Ravichandran has also 
addressed the actions contained and within the Fire Risk Assessment. I have revisited this 
property  on the 11th October 2023 to check the 
work has been undertaken after Mr Ravichandran contacted me to tell me he had completed 
all the work required  
 
I am happy to say I would be satisfied to say that 122 Cockton Hill Store is compliant with 
the Fire Safety Order due to the measures he has put in place. 
 
I found only two minor items needing to be addressed and these were: - FIRE ACTION 
NOTICES required and a broken electrical socket to be repaired near to the entrance door. 
Mr Ravichandran gave me an assurance he would address these that day.  
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Apologies for the long email.  
 
Kind regards  
 

David Welsh  

Business Fire Safety Officer  

Mob:  

Tel:  

Email:  

  

Safest People, Safest Places 

County Durham and Darlington Fire and Rescue Service Headquarters 

Belmont Business Park, Durham. DH1 1TW 
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